
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Go 'On the Air' with the KCPS Board of Directors 
School Board starts live streaming meetings on KCPS website 

 
Kansas City, April 11, 2017:  Kansas City Public Schools students, staff, parents, partners and community 

members can now go "On the Air" with the Board of Directors. 

The School Board's regular workshop and business meetings will now be live-streamed online from the 

KCPS Board of Education building. The Board's next meeting is scheduled to start at 6:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday, April 12. 

The livestream is available at kcpublicschools.org/Live. This new method of public engagement is made 

possible thanks to upgrades in the Board's new home at the BOE, which is located at 2901 Troost Ave. in 

Kansas City, Mo. 

The system was successfully tested during the Board's March 22 meeting. Video of that meeting is 

available via a link on the livestream webpage. 

Visit kcpublicschools.org/Board for more information about the KCPS School Board and links to meeting 

agendas and documents. The Office of Board Services can also be reached by email 

Board@kcpublicschools.org or calling (816) 418-7618. 


